ﬂ BROADCOM CORPORATION

BROADCOM.

190 Mathilda Place

Phone: 408-543-3300
Fax: 408-543-3399

Date: August 7, 2012

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Subject: Dismissal request of grants under FCC ID: QDS-BRCM1065

Dear Examiner,

We, Broadcom Corporation, request that the grants under the FCC ID: QDS-
BRCM1065 be dismissed. The associated submission numbers are listed below:

TC961027 (DTS)
TC788545 (DSS)
TC658536 (JBP)

TC663674 (DTS C2PC)
TC517734 (DSS C2PC)

An error was found in the power measurements that resulted in lower power
being listed in the test reports and original grants. A new application will be
submitted under the same 1D once the original filing has been dismissed.

We have not sold any units to system integrators.

Best Regard

Daniel Lawless

Director of Engineering, Systems Operations
Broadcom Corporation

190 Mathilda Place

Sunnyvale, CA 94086




